
All Saints’ Parish 

Portland - Heywood - Dartmoor 

Welcome to All Saint’s Parish  

as we gather to celebrate 

The Feast of Christmas 

‘May we be in this world a ray of that light which shone forth from 
Bethlehem, bringing joy and peace to the hearts of all men and women.’  

- Pope Francis 
 

May our reaching out to others this Christmas 
be the sign that “God is with us” 

 

Wishing all our parishioners and visitors a Happy and Holy 
Christmas 

 

From Fr. Greg, Antonella and Parish Pastoral Team 





 
 

 

 

December 2021 

Dear friends in Christ,  

Peace and joy to you all, as we celebrate the birth of our Saviour, Jesus of 
Nazareth. 

After nearly two years of the pandemic and many months of separations 
and restrictions, we rejoice as the country slowly recovers and we take 
tentative steps in resuming life as we might want to live it. 

During this special season of thanking God for becoming one of us, let’s 
reflect on how the God of love makes himself known to us in our daily lives. 
Christmas is God coming to us in human form and showing us that we are 
loved inherently, abundantly and eternally. Jesus is the fullness of God’s 
revelation of love for us and for all of creation. This means that no matter 
who we are: God’s love embraces us and reverences us all. 

As God breaks ranks with his own Divinity and becomes vulnerable with us 
and for us, so must we have the courage to leave our comfort zones and 
discover the presence, the beauty, the love of God in unfamiliar places, in 
the margins and the shadows of life. We cannot worship the Christ child in 
truth without honouring him in the needy, the poor and the marginalised. 

Pope Francis invites us in his Pastoral Letter “Laudato Si” to embrace a 
radical new way of relating and living that brings harmony and sustainability 
to all of life. We humans are part of the interconnected web of creation and 
we need to live a new paradigm of communion with all that the creation is.  

Inspired by his namesake, Pope Francis says the awareness of God 
incarnate in the world that can “motivate us to a more passionate concern 
for the protection of our world” and an “ecological conversion”, where 
indeed, less can be more.  

We are asked by the youth of today to envision a new economy that shifts 
away from consumption and exploitation to one that celebrates 
interdependence and reciprocity within diverse webs of life. Only by taking 
less from the earth can we move to an alternative model of living in radical 
harmony and deep connection with the planet and a sound future for 
generations to come. 

The pandemic has highlighted how vulnerable and interconnected everyone 
is. If we do not take care of one another, starting with the least, with those 
who are most impacted. Let us follow the footsteps of Jesus as we listen 
and respond to the cry of the earth and the cry of the poor. 

I ask God’s blessings and commit you to my prayers for a Christmas 
season filled with peace, joy and hope. 

 

Fr Gregory Tait PP 

 



Bishops Christmas Appeal 2020 - 2021 

Catholic Mission         $5,000 

Caritas Australia         $5,000 

Nazareth House Ballarat       $5,000 

The Mallee Family Care Christmas Appeal     $5,000 

CatholicCare Victoria Christmas Appeal     $5,000 

Act for Peace         $2,000 

Exodus Community, Wendouree West     $2,000 

Australian Catholic Religious Against Trafficking of Humans  $2,000 

Raise the Rent Ballarat        $2,000 

Total donations made in 2021            $33,000 

Our Christmas Appeal is one way by which the diocese can respond to the 

many communities from near and far who turn to us for assistance. Often 

these requests come through people who have personal links with the 

diocese of Ballarat. 

Arranging our Christmas gatherings this year will have extra demands as 

we adjust to COVID19 requirements. However, I do still commend the 

Christmas Appeal to our parishioners. 

Last year our parish contribution was $ 517.40 

In anticipation I thank you for your generosity . 

With every good wish, I am 

Yours sincerely in Christ 
 

+Paul Bird CSsR 

Direct deposit payments for Bishop’s Christmas Appeal can be made electronically. Details 

are as follows:    
 

Account Name:  Portland Catholic Church 

BSB:   083 532 

Account No.  5159 81661 


